
                                                

 

 

 

Screens are 

SO bad for 

kids! 

RELAX! It’s no 

different than 

T.V. 

Social media 

is really 

dangerous! 

We used to play 

video games and 

we turned out 

just fine. 

We are 

ruining a 

generation of 

children! 

 

It’s just their 

generation’s 

“thing” 

Cut through the noise, learn about current research, and hear 

practical solutions for raising children in this digital age 

Parent Presentation  

Monday, June 17th, 7:00 - 8:00 pm 

Jack Abrams STEM Auditorium 

Presented by Dr. Kristen Memoli 

Brought to you by Flower Hill PTA 

 


